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EP 157-186
gE 44-1987

Florida, on February 10, 1968,

HERRALD described DAVID HAWKINS as follows:

Sex Male

Race White

Age Approximately 40

Height 5'9" to 5'10"

Hairx Sandy - blond

Build Slight

Weight : 140 to 1690 pounds

Characterstics Long pointed nose,

possibly wears glasses

Military Service United States Army, 1955 -
1957 (stationed in Frankfurt,
Germany. Possible prior
service in Korea.)
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EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY

GENERAL OFFICES ROCHESTER, NEW YORK 14650 TELEPHONE

343 STATE STREET AREA CODE 718 2325.20

May 23, 1968

Mr. Walter Samelstad
Federal Building

Post Office Box 3095
Rochester, New York 14614

Dear Mr. Samelstad:

Mr. Wakeley has asked that the attached copy
of his May 23 letter be sent along to you. This letter
was mailed toall locations in the United States, Hawaii
and Bermuda where a person might seek service on a piece
of Kodak equipment. It was accompanied by the identifica-
tion folder covering the wanted person. ’

Yours very truly,

(4

SMBrownell:smb Secretary'to
F. H. Wakeley
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WFO 44-703

hearted: cooperation in making Pass;:ort Office files available

to WFO Agent personnel for this project. It is further recommended
 that the Director express thanks to Mr. JOHNSON for assisting

WFO personnel in perfecting the fine details of this review and
handling of necessary administrative changes. WFO files reflect
that both Miss KNIGHT and Mr, .JOHNSON have been gtaunch Bureau
friends for years.
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NO 157-10673 /sam

Later that date, Mr. PERRY advised that he had
been in telephonic contact with his national office in A
Washington, D. C., relative to the disclosure problem surround-
ing the furnishing of information from the TCR-1 Forms to the
FBI. He stated he expected a decision would be reached by
6/3/68. '

In view of this, leads to contact all banks in the
New Orleans area were held in abeyance pending further word
from Mr. PERRY.

"On 6/3/68, Mr. PE?RYAst recontacted and advised
that he had heard nothlng vet giving h1m authorlzatlon to
disclose the desired 1nformatlon.

As of 6/4/68, no word had been received from PERRY
therefore, leads concerning contact with individual banks
previously assigned will be covered in accordance with instruct-
ions in Buairtel dated 5/21/68.

Above for information of the. Bureau.

»

Armed and Dangerous
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